
Report of the Tax Collector
as of June 30, 2019

 June was a slow month for revenue but a very busy month in other respects. The 
deposits totaled $785.31, including $606.04 in current year tax, $83.27 interest 
and $96.00 in lien fees. All June collections were for taxes on the Hebron side of 
the lake.

 July collections have been brisk.

 Collections through the end of the fiscal year are $167,200.43.
 Hebron: $64,892.34;
 Lebanon: $102,308.09.

 As shown above, liens continue to be an effective collection tool. Four of the liens
filed after the Annual Meeting were paid in June.

 The notices for taxes coming due remain at the Hebron and Lebanon Town Halls 
as well as on the signboards around the lake.

 The M-1 report which was filed with the Office of Policy and Management for the
State of Connecticut needed to be revised but was submitted well before the July 
1 deadline.

 I’ve had a number of inquiries about viewing and/ or paying bills online. I’ll 
research the feasibility of adding online services in the fall so that it could be 
implemented for the January installment. I know that QDS hosts online services 
for other towns and the taxpayer is charged a convenience fee but I don’t know if 
the municipality is charged as well or if they have an arrangement with TD 
Banknorth.

Respectfully submitted,

Eileen Curtin
Amston Lake Tax District
Tax Collector


